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Please Support LD 1763 and regulate non-water dependant floating structures. We 
volunteer hours of our time providing LakeSmart Evaluation and Secchi disc readings
to help keep our lakes healthy. We teach best management practices to lakefront 
property owners in methods to keep phosphorus/dirt from entering the water thus 
limiting algae growth. Secchi disc results indicate water clarity which is an indicator 
of lake health. Unregulated "house boats" may dump feces and other human waste 
overboard. More "floaters " in the water spells E. Coli and a host of infection and 
pollution to follow! Mooring in the shallows spells added shade and heat killing 
natural plant and aquatic life. Rafting of multiple "barges" will cause waterway 
congestion,impede boating and fishing pleasure and create safety concerns that 
already over worked and underfunded I,F & W - Game Wardens will be hard pressed 
to address. Sensible- law, common sense must prevail please vote Ought to Pass LD 
1763- Regulate NWDFS. Thank you Kimberly and David Hallee,  McGrath Pond 
Oakland. 


